
 

 

 

 

 

 

Arizona MVR Notice! 
 

Effective 
March 1, 2014 

 

American Access will begin running Motor Vehicle Records 

(MVR) on all new policies issued with a valid State License.  

The MVR will be processed by the Underwriting Department 

within three (3) days of the submit date; any chargeable 

violations discovered for rated drivers will be endorsed on to 

the policy.  An underwriting memo will then notify agents of 

any endorsements resulting in additional premium. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this process.  We 

expect this to result in improved underwriting profitability and 

more competitive rates for insureds with clean driving records. 

 

Please make sure you are quoting us on all of your business. We 

offer competitive commissions, and rates in your area may be more 

competitive than ever! 

 

Thank you for choosing American Access! 

 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or 

Marketing Department at: (888) 663-5443 


